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SR 699 (Gulf Blvd) Mid-Block Crosswalk Installation between 120th Ave and 121st Ave
254677-5-05

Project Details
Work Type Pedestrian

Safety
Improvements

Phase Completed
Limits from 120th Ave

to 121st Ave
Project Start August 16, 2021
City Treasure Island
County Pinellas
Road Gulf Blvd

SR 699
Construction
Cost

$141,116

Estimated
Completion

Late 2021

Contractor Cone and
Graham, Inc

Contact Information
Project Information
  Randy Aebersold
  727-575-8300
 
Randall.Aebersold@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
ALL WORK ASSOCIATED WITH THIS PROJECT WAS
COMPLETED ON SEPTEMBER 27, 2021.

This design-build project is installing a mid-block crosswalk with
ground mounted Rectangular Rapid Flashing Beacons (RRFB) at Gulf
Boulevard (SR 699) between 120th Avenue and 121st Avenue in
Treasure Island.   

Improvements include: 

adding a pedestrian refuge island within the mid-block
crosswalk
constructing curb and gutter, sidewalk and curb ramp
installing lighting, signing, pavement marking and pedestrian
features as necessary

Status: Construction is estimated to finish late 2021  


